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The Tristan Morrissette-Perkins Hockey Tournament of 2019  
 

PEF wishes to highlight the legacy of Tristan Morrissette-Perkins, an outstanding 
graduate of John Rennie High School, who tragically passed away in 2017.  

The third annual JRHS 
TMP06 Hockey Tournament 
was held Dec 28 – 29, 2019. 
With the loving help and 
participation of Tristan’s 
family, teammates & friends, 
approximately $11,000 was 
raised to support the 
students of John Rennie 
through scholarships and 
other projects.  

For the full story in the Gazette, please see this link  Gazette_TMP06 Tournament 

 

 

You Are Invited to Laugh Yourself Silly! 

We have not one but TWO Comedy Shows to tell you about! 

On Feb 15, at Saint Lazare Community Centre, you can have a 
blast supporting the Westwood High School Concert Band.  

Neil Janna and his crew of wickedly funny people will be a sure 
remedy for all things winter. http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca for tickets! 

And if that’s not enough, March 20th we will team up with Neil and 
do it all again for the Foundation, at Pierrefonds Community H.S. 

Have a bite, have a pint, and enjoy some great entertainment.  
We all know, you deserve it!  

 

From the Pearson Educational Foundation Board of 

Directors to You ~ Best Wishes for a Wonderful New Year! 

More news of exciting developments coming soon ! 

Donnalynn Rainey, President 

Are you interested in helping our schools with PEF? Call us today! 

https://montrealgazette.com/news/local-news/west-island-gazette/tristan-morrissette-perkins-benefit-hockey-tourney-raises-11600
http://pef.lbpsb.qc.ca/
http://www.lbpsb.qc.ca/



